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WINNERS

Weekly Attendance 

Friday 26th April 2025 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pizza 
Pasta 

Bolognese 
Chicken & 

Tomato Bake 
All Day 

Breakfast  
Battered Fish 

Curried 

Topped 

Naan 

Sweet Potato 

& Lentil Bake 
Crispy Topped 

Summer Veg 

Veggie All 

Day 

Breakfast 

Veggie 

Sausage Roll 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Dolphins 

 

 

 

 

New Clubs for this Term – Starting Next Week! 

 

Maternity Leave Update 

Miss Holmes’ last day before 

starting her maternity leave 

will be Monday 28th April. 

 

From then on, Mr Butler will be 

taking over her class. We 

know the children will make 

him feel very welcome, and 

we wish Miss Holmes all the         

.     best as she gets ready for    

.   her exciting new arrival! 

 
 
 

Happy Saint 

George’s Day 

from the Owls! 

Welcome 

Back! 
 

Welcome back, 

everyone! I hope you all 

had a lovely Easter break 

and are feeling ready for 

the new term. We’ve got 

lots of exciting learning 

and fun activities ahead, 

and I’m really looking 

forward to seeing all the 

amazing things you’ll 

achieve this term. Let’s 

make it a great one! 

 
Mrs Bradley 

 

Chicks 96.08% Meerkats 90.95% 

Butterflies 95.69% Leopards 99.17% 

Ladybirds 95.09% Panthers 92.58% 

Dolphins 100% Foxes 91.2% 

Penguins 91.67% Wolves 95.97% 

Kangaroos 97.92% Lions 91.67% 

Koalas 95% Tigers 99.17% 

Giraffes 98.71%   

 

Our new after school clubs have now been allocated and 

will begin next week. Your child will receive a letter letting 

you know which club they have been given a place in. 
 

This terms clubs include Lego, Film, Multi Skills, Crafts,               

……..       Colouring, Hull Truck and many more – we’re sure   

….         the children will have a great time taking part! 

Important Dates 

28/04/25 – PSHE Parent Workshop 

28/04/25 – 02/05/25 – Y5 Bikeability 

29/04/25 – New FS2 Starters in 

September Meeting for Parents 

01/05/25 – KCOM Learning Zone 

Trip for  Year 4  

05/05/25 – Bank Holiday – SCHOOL 

IS CLOSED on this day 

06/05/25 – School Opens 

07/05/25 – SEND Stay and Chat 

08/05/25 – KCOM Learning Zone 

Trip for Year 4 

12/05/25 – Children’s Mental Health 

Parent Workshop with Mrs Adkinson 

12/05/25 – 16/05/25 – SATs Week 

19/05/25 - Y3 Swimming Workshop 

23/05/25 – Last day of school 

before Half Term  

02/06/25 – School Opens 

04/06/25 – SEND Stay and Chat 

12/06/25 – Math’s Workshop 

16/06/25 – Behaviour Workshop 

23/06/25 – Transition & Change 

Workshop: supporting your child 

with moving to a new class 

30/06/25 – Child Exploitation 

workshop with Police Officers 

02/07/25 – Open Classroom: Meet 

your child’s new class teacher  

09/07/25 – SEND Stay and Chat 

18/07/25 – Last day before Summer 

Holidays 
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We’re holding a meeting for 

parents and carers of children 

starting FS2 in September 2025 on: 

Tuesday 29th April at 2pm. 

Come along to find out more 

about what to expect and how to 

support your child as they begin 

their school journey. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

FS2 September Starters Meeting 

If someone different is collecting your child at the end of the 

school day, please make sure to inform your child’s class teacher 

as early as possible in the morning. 

This is to help us keep all children safe and to ensure that 

messages are passed on clearly and in good time. Our school 

office can get very busy during the day and last-minute changes 

can sometimes be missed. 

By letting us know first thing, you’re helping us make sure that 

every child goes home safely with the correct adult.  

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Important Reminder – End of Day Collection 
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